
MINUTES 
District Board of Trustees – Presidential Evaluation Sub-Committee 

Tallahassee Community College 
Hinson Administration Building 

444 Appleyard Drive 
Tallahassee, FL 32304 
Monday, May 20, 2019 

 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at approximately 2:00 p.m. 
 
Members Present:  Chair Moore, Vice-Chair Lamb and Trustee Callaway 
 
Others Present:  President Jim Murdaugh, Attorney Craig Knox, Human Resources Director 
Nyla Davis and Lenda Kling 
 
President Murdaugh stated his recent physical, as required by contract, has been completed 
with a letter from the doctor in his personnel file indicating he continues to be in good health.  
He said he is not requesting any changes to his contract and is both humbled and appreciative 
of the evaluation, especially the comments.   
 
Chair Moore stated the evaluation reflects the consensus of the Trustees. 
 
Trustee Callaway commented that the President leads with a calm demeanor and provides 
options for situations, without telling them how to do things. 
 
Vice-Chair Lamb stated he appreciates the President’s communication skills and how he keeps 
them aware of the things happening at the college. 
 
President Murdaugh shared his appreciation of the specific skill set each of the Trustees bring 
to the college. 
 
Chair Moore said it is important that he know he has the Trustees support and he is leading 
TCC in the right direction.  She shared everyone should know he has not received a pay raise 
since the college employees last received one. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 2:10 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


